
 
 

 
ROGOFF & COMPANY, PC AND IRA RUBIN CPA 

UNVEIL MERGER 
 
 
New York, N.Y. -  (October 2, 2015) – Ira Rubin CPA, a long established diversified 
practitioner based here, has merged with Rogoff & Company, PC, a regional firm 
effective November 1, 2015. 
 
In addition to Rubin, the union also brings aboard senior manager Scott Rosenberg. 
Going forward, the firm will continue to operate under the Rogoff & Company brand. 
 
“The addition of Ira and his team helps us to better serve our growing practice. We are 
enthusiastic about continuing the high level of service and expertise their firm has 
provided their tremendous client base,” said Maurice Rosen, Managing Partner of 
Rogoff.   
 
 “I have been seeking additional services to provide my growing client base and with 
their larger platform of services and deep bench, on paper it looked like a perfect match, 
added Rubin. “While I am very proud of the more than 30 year history of my firm, I also 
recognized that the next step for our team and clients is to merge with a firm of 
comparable quality that would enable us to expand services to our clients. Rogoff & 
Company shares our philosophy of helping our clients grow and succeed and the 
merger will broaden and deepen our existing industry specializations, enabling us to 
offer more comprehensive business advice tailored to our clients."  
 
Rogoff & Company currently has seven partners and a staff of 26. The firm was founded 
in 1946. 
 
Transition Advisors, (www.transitionadvisors.com) a leading merger and acquisition 
consulting firm exclusively serving the public accounting community, assisted in this 
transaction.   
 
For more information contact Maurice Rosen at 212-557-5666 or at 
mrosen@rogoff.com 
  
 


